
 
 

 

Part Change for Marktech Optoelectronics LEDs 
 
 

Announced May 29 2024 

 
Effective Immediately 

 
The following parts are affected by this announcement: 

 
 

 

Original Part 
Number 

 

Replacement Options 

 
 

 
 

Comments 
 

 
 

MTPS3074BW 

 
 

None 
 
 

 
 

Call Marktech 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Effective immediately - Marktech Optoelectronics is discontinuing the MTPS3074BW. 

 
 

 
 

Please call Marktech with any concerns for replacement. 
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DESCRIPTION OF CHANGE 

IMPACT OF CHANGE 
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